








































 

office: 912-635-4000      |      100 James Road, Jekyll Island, Georgia 31527      |      fax: 912-635-4004 

 
December 16, 2021 
 
 
Paul Medders 
Coastal Resources Division 
Georgia Department of Natural Resources 
1 Conservation Way 
Brunswick, GA 31520 
 
Subject: Repair/Maintenance/Upgrade of Jekyll Creek Public Boat Ramp 
 
Mr. Medders, 
 
The proposed improvements of the Jekyll Creek Public Boat Ramp are not in conflict 
with the current Jekyll Island Authority zoning ordinances.  
 
Please contact me if you have any questions.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Noel Jensen 
Deputy Executive Director 
Jekyll Island Authority 
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December 16, 2021 
 
 
Paul Medders 
Coastal Resources Division 
Georgia Department of Natural Resources 
1 Conservation Way 
Brunswick, GA 31520 
 
Subject: Repair/Maintenance/Upgrade of Jekyll Creek Public Boat Ramp 
 
Mr. Medders, 
 
The project site for the repair/maintenance of the Jekyll Creek Public Boat Ramp is not 
on or near a landfill or hazardous waste site.  
 
Please contact me if you have any questions.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Noel Jensen 
Deputy Executive Director 
Jekyll Island Authority 
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December 16, 2021 
 
 
Paul Medders  
Coastal Resources Division 
Georgia Department of Natural Resources 
1 Conservation Way 
Brunswick, GA 31520 
 
Subject: Repair/Maintenance/Upgrade of Jekyll Creek Public Boat Ramp 
 
Mr. Medders, 
 
The land on which the DNR Boat Ramp is located is owned by the Jekyll Island 
Authority.  
 
Please contact me if you have any questions.  
 
Sincerely,  
 
 
 
Noel Jensen 
Jekyll Island Authority 
Deputy Executive Director  
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